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Injury Accident in Auburn 
17 year old Kayla Domino of Auburn was transported to the Nemaha County Hospital in Auburn
Thursday morning with what were described as visible but not disabling injuries to her face
following a two vehicle accident at 11th and K Streets in Auburn about 7:40 a-m.
Domino told the Auburn Police that she was stopped at a stop sign and did not see an oncoming
pickup driven by Jeremy Griepenstroh of rural Brock and pulled out in front of him.
Both vehicles sustained an estimated $5,000 in damage.  
No citations were issued.


